
Myers, Jeanie

From: Pat Gunby
Sent: 2021/03/03 11:33 AM

To: Myers, Jeanie

Subject: [EXTERNALjApplicatlon # A-2021 -0027 WARD #3 Nina Asensio and Joe Asenslo

Hello Jeanie,

I object to this application. The covered patio is too large and will be right beside the huge shed they have in
the back which is almost right at the fence line. These additions are not pleasant to back onto as they really
take away from the esthetics of the homes surrounding this one.

Sincerely,

Pat Gunby
116 Mill Street South

Brampton, ON Li6Y 1T3


